
File No. 15-1138-536 

HOMELESSNESS AND POVERTY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a new Master License 
Agreement with the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) for the Safe Parking 
Program. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

AUTHORIZE the Department of General Services (GSD) to negotiate and execute a new 
Master License Agreement with the LAHSA, a Joint Powers Authority of the City and County of 
Los Angeles, to provide the Safe Parking Program at City-owned parking lots. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer reports that there is no General Fund 
impact. Funding is available for the Safe Parking Alternative Pilots Program through Federal 
funds in the Los Angeles Continuum of Care. Each location will cost approximately $120,000 
annually. No revenue will be generated from this lease. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary: 
At a regular meeting held on October 17, 2018, the Homelessness and Poverty Committee 
considered a GSD report regarding a new Master License Agreement with LAHSA for the Safe 
Parking Program. A representative from GSD provided the Committee information regarding the 
agreement, explained the terms, and advised that this agreement will run concurrently with the 
Housing and Community Investment Department agreement for the Safe Parking Program. 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended to approve the 
recommendation in GSD's report. This matter is now submitted to Council for consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted , 
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